NEW YORK | Adirondack
OPPORTUNITY park Agency
SHERMAN CRAIG TERRY MARTINO
Chairman Executive Director
MEMORANDUM
TO: Regulatory Programs Committee

FROM: Richard Weber — Deputy Director, Regulatory Programs AE-/
DATE: June 1, 2017
RE: Variance Request P2016-0182, Estate of Genevieve M. Garrant
Please see the attached response to my May 30, 2017 memo, which was

received May 31, 2017 from the applicant’s authorized representative.

Attachment: May 31, 2017 email from Thomas Ulasewicz
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